
30 September 2020 
 
To: All Interested Parties 
 
 
 
 
 
Consultation on Admission Arrangements 2022-23 
 
The Roseland Multi Academy Trust is inviting comments from all stakeholders on its proposed admission 
arrangements for 2022-23 in accordance with the School Admissions Code. 
 
Consultation begins on 1 October and ends on 13 November 2020. 
 
The proposed arrangements can be found attached and can also be accessed at www.theroselandmat.co.uk 
or on request from the school receptionist at The Roseland Academy, Treviglas Academy, Falmouth School, 
Gerrans School or Tregony Community Primary School. 
 
You can submit your comments in writing in the following way: 
 

- - By email to jwinter@theroseland.co.uk 
- - By post to The Roseland Academy, Tregony, Truro, TR2 5SE, for the attention of Mrs J Winter. 

 
Comments are invited by 5pm on 13 November 2020. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Challis 
Executive Headteacher 
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